
Sheboygan County, WI, Maxar, Microsoft

South Pier Dr

B
lu

e H
arb

o
r D

r



From: Drift Wood <driftwood518@outlook.com>  
Sent: Friday, April 21, 2023 10:14 AM 
To: Duellman, Janet <Janet.Duellman@sheboyganwi.gov> 
Subject: RE: Follow-up on sidewalk cafe permit 
 
Good Morning Janet 
 
I wanted to get this to you to before your vacation so conversation can get going for possible approval 
from the board 
 
 
We at Driftwood (510/518 South Pier Drive in Sheboygan) would like to ask about  the board for 
approval of weekend use of the city owned property directly east of our building. The two following 
dates are as is 
 

• Event #1 August 12, 2023 
Event- Private Wedding, bride and groom want to have a tent with a ceremony, band, reception 
catered and use of city land and have Driftwood have all production of Food, Beverage and 
Service of event. It is our understanding that tent, restroom, chairs and temporary fence will be 
handled by bride and groom through rental company. The event will roughly be 8 hours long.2-
10 p.m. 
The reason we are asking for weekend use is for adequate set up and take down time. 
We are asking this soon due to a time of sending out invites and R.S.V.P time to respond. 
 

• Event #2 July 2-4 2023. We are asking for use, guidance and a potential partnership with the City 
of Sheboygan for the holiday weekend. This is our first summer of business and had always 
enjoyed what South Pier had showcased during the Fourth of July holiday and would like to 
continue to grow the annual tradition 
We would have live music, outside concessions, Beer , Wine and Liquor. A large tent for shade 
with tables for enjoyment of all visitors, we are also looking at how to manage the sale of Adult 
beverages. The idea of having children friendly activities is also being talked about. 
Driftwood is in full understanding that there are processes for these type of events and will be 
looking for guidance to navigate through the event. We would like to do something similar to 
the previous ownership (Anglers Ave) 

 
In closing, I appreciate your time and consideration, we eagerly look forward to you response as I 
believe the next meeting is in the first week of May. 
Feel free to reach out to me @ (920-254-5533) or email @ driftwood518@outlook.com 
 
Sincerely  
Christopher Ryan Crump 
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